
 

 
 
February 1, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UE-131883—Distributed Generation Annual Report and State Tax Incentive 

Annual Report 
 
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, submits its Annual 
Report on Distributed Generation and State Tax Incentives in accordance with the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Notice issued in Docket UE-131883.  
Also enclosed are customer communications that were sent out during the reporting year. 
 
It is respectfully requested that any formal correspondence and staff requests regarding these 
reports be addressed to: 
 
By e-mail (preferred) 
 
By regular mail: 

datarequest@pacificorp.com 
 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

 
Please direct informal questions to me at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
            /s/             .  
Ariel Son 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5410 
ariel.son@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures 
131883-PPL-ARpt-Distributed-Generation-2-1-18.pdf 
131883-PPL-DOR-Customer-Letter-2-1-18.pdf 
131883-PPL-DOR-Customer-Letter-Sept-2-1-18.pdf  


